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Friday 6th March 2020 

Coming up next week: 

Tuesday:  

Opal Class Assembly at 2:45pm 

Thursday: 

Year 5&6 Tag Rugby  

competition at The Corsham 

School 

Friday: 

Sport Relief 

Together Everyone Achieves More 

Dear Parents and Carers 

This week has seen schools across the world 

celebrate the simple pleasure of reading 

books. Everyone has a favourite story or 

book, whether it be the Liverpool Football 

Annual from 1989, Delia’s latest cookbook or a David Walliams’ 

creation.  

This weekend make a special effort to put down the mobile 

phone — Can we do it? Yes, we can! — and read something to 

your child or share that favourite book. You’ll feel good inside! 

Mr Gareth Spicer, Headteacher. 

 

Has anyone seen 

Wally?! 

Wowsers! A whole range 

of different book 

characters on show here! 

Any other 

business. 

A message from our 

Academy Council: 

Craze of the Month is now 

Barbie dolls and cars (small 

ones) 

Attendance: 

This week Onyx Class 

had the highest 

attendance with 99.28% 

Attendance overall is 

96.05% 

It looks like the Tiger who 

came to tea is just about to 

be tickled by Mrs Tickle! 

 

 You don’t have to be a crayon 

to work here, but it helps……... 

Sporting heroes from a collection of 

fiction and non-fiction books.   

 Our (Wildly Important Goal) 

WIG for Year 6 is  

58% 

This is the percentage of 

pupils who must achieve 

the expected standard in 

Reading, Writing and Maths 

in July 2020 

 

 

 

Don’t deface our       

dictionaries with a   

crayon Mrs Symons! 

Oh how we love a 

dress up today! A 

BIG thank you to 

Mrs Doe for 

organising a 

fabulous World 

Book Day 2020! 
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https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/login?destination=give-your-views

